
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/1/2011 7:22:44 AM
To: 'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Reportable Gas Incident at

Don't know. Could be. Will let you know as I hear more.

Redacted

From: Clarion, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 01,2011 07:21 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Re: Reportable Gas Incident at 3803 Ohio St, Richmond

Eek. Meth?

On Nov 1, 2011, at 7:18 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.coM> wrote:

FYI

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Tuesday, November 01,2011 06:21 AM
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify ___________
Cc: Redding, Steve (M&C DIR);|Redacted 
Redacted
Subject: Reportable Gas Incident at Redacted

(GE&O);
GE&O)

At approximately 2:30AM on 11/1/11, an explosion occurred at I Redacted [ in
Richmond. Gas was stopped at 2:40AM by the fire department. When gas was shut off 
at the meter, there was no smell or indication of gas released. The cause of the 
explosion is currently unknown and is under investigation.

The explosion caused 2 injuries and $50K+ of damage to the property. Major Bay Area 
media is also on site.

This incident was reported to the CPUC at 5:50AM.

If you have any questions please contact Redacted
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